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NRC ENHANCES PUBLIC MEETING SCHEDULE ON ITS WEB SITE

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission has enhanced its posting of the public meeting schedule
on its web site, making it easier for users to find meetings of interest. The schedule, available at:

http://www.nrc.gov/public-involve/public-meetings/index.ctfm, is the primary vehicle for NRC to
announce its public meetings.

All NRC public meetings scheduled for the next three months are listed by date. In addition, a
new search function allows users to search meetings by:

. Date or date range,

. Topic or purpose,

. Nuclear facility name,

. Docket number,

. Location (City and/or State)
. NRC office sponsor, or

. Company participant

Users can search for both currently scheduled meetings, as well as past meetings dating back to
October 1, 2003.

Another helpful feature is the ability of users to obtain additional information about a meeting
by simply clicking on a specific meeting entry. Such information may include the complete agenda,

meeting participants, meeting notice, and related background or discussion documents.

Individuals with questions or those needing more information on the public meeting schedule
enhancements, should call Sandra Northern at 301-415-6879 or e-mail ssn@nrc.gov.
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